



ONCE IN A GENERATION

It's Now, It's New — It's Ours!

October 23, 2011

CAMPAIGN ADVISORY COUNCIL

Larry Arzie
Randy Attaway
Joanne Benjamin
Peter & Dennise Carter

Frank & Marilyn Dorsa
Sue Farwell
Peggy Fleming
Elke Groves
Carl Guardino
John Hannegan
Teri Hope

John & Valerie Hopkins Thomas & Nanette Kinkade

Marge Rice Joanne Rodgers David Stonesifer

CAMPAIGN STEERING COMMITTEE

Sandy Decker

Co-Chair

Jonathan Knowles

Co-Chair
Carol Hamilton

President, Board of Directors
Michelle Abene

Catherine Briggs
Bill Cilker

Kirsten Erdosh Christopher Giordano Pamela Laurence

Jill Logar Mary Martin Kristina Strand Deborah Weinstein

Friends of Los Gatos Public Library

110 E. Main Street Los Gatos, CA 95030 408-425-7306 www.friendsoflglibrary.org Chris, Alex and PJ Walkers 256 El Cajon Way Los Gatos, CA 95032

Dear Chris, Alex and PJ,

Thank you very much for your generous donation of \$1,000 to the Friends of the Los Gatos Public Library. We will be happy to recognize your gift on a leaf on the courtyard donor wall.

Your support helps celebrate lifelong learning by providing educational and curriculum support, sponsoring programs for all ages, and preserving the Town's history. Your commitment will also help to significantly enrich the cultural life of Los Gatos and surrounding communities for many years to come.

In our increasingly fast paced and technological world, the Los Gatos Public Library offers a safe and peaceful setting for vibrant, relevant and accessible programs and services. Our community enjoys the Library as a place to experience, appreciate and learn about a wide variety of subjects in a variety of formats.

The Friends of the Los Gatos Library is committed to raising the \$2.1 million to purchase critical furniture, equipment and technology for library operations. Your support will make a long-lasting imprint on this future. Once again, thank you for your commitment and support.

Sincerely,

Carol Hamilton

President, Board of Directors

Friends of Los Gatos Public Library

P.S. IRS regulations require that taxpayers who make charitable contributions of \$250 or more must have a written substantiation from the recipient organization in order to claim a tax deduction. Your gift will be used for the building project. Further, we have not provided you with any material goods or services in exchange for this contribution.

Please retain this letter with your federal income tax records. Friends of Los Gatos Public Library Tax ID #77-0342665.